
Welcome to the
JANUARY Meeting

This Evening
Tonight's meeting  , the first for 2017 we had
hoped to present the show winners for 2016 ,
however the book/list has gone
a stray so we will try harder
next month to get this sorted
for you ,  we will also try to
bring you the ever popular raf-
fle .

Last Month Meeting
Last months meeting we held
the free Christmas buffet (
thank you to both Si and Nat
for arranging and preparing this
for us all )   and we also ran the
every popular , end of year su-
per raffle , some many supper ,
not to be missed prizes

Next Months Meeting
The FEBRUARY meeting on
weds 15th  which will be our
AGM meeting night , this we
have to do every year in ac-
cordance to the rules and regu-
lations set by the national club ,
however , this will not take to
ling to sort , if you are interested in running for a
position in your local group , please submit this by
email to Ian ( address on the back page )  by Feb-
ruary 8th 2017 , and  we hope to run the every
popular super end of year raffle raffle .

Events and Shows

The 2017 show season has a few months to run
before the first shows takes place this year , how-
ever the local group website is now currently list-
ing a fair few  dates which have now been
confirmed , more will be added hopefully in the
next few weeks or so .

Mark will provide
everyone with a show
diary / spreadsheet in
the Febuary or march
meeting , these will
need to be copleted
ASAP and returned
quickly as possible ,
to get your name on
the first few shows .

In the next few meet-
ings Ian will be ask-
ing you all to check
your currently held
details on our data-
base , to bring them
up to date ready for
the new show season
etc .

The reopening of the
Ford showroom in
Gloucester is current-
ly running a little be-

hind , but as soon as we know the launch dates the
we will let all you interested members know as
soon as possible .

Currently we are still owed a sum of money from
one or two members who attended some of the
shows in 2016 and have yet to pay even after re-
peated requests … invoices will be sent out to
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those members still to pay , and may list interest
added , dont forget … it is all of our moneys in
the club , so to miss a few non payers , it hits us
all !!!!!

RS Combe 2017

 SAT 1st JULY  is the date to remember

We are now planning the 2017 event  , the entry
prices will remain the same as in the past few
years .

The revamped website is now LIVE and taking
online bookings , john and ian both went late De-
cember for a few hours web site training one cold
frosty day down into deepest Wiltshire  , we  are
now running the latest website software ….
Which will allow us to update the info on the
website ourselves  ( wow .. There is a lot of stuff
on there to learn !!! )

Have a look at the website , and look and read the
parade lap page as you may wish to take part in
that bit if your cars falls into one of the marks
taking place this year …. But be
quick as spaces are limited .

Web site
Our web site is currently is show-
ing all the important details of
events coming up , it is your 1st
call to visit if you need to look at
any dates or events we are attend-
ing in the future .
Simon , Mark ,  and Ian will be
updating it as regularly as possible so it should be
up to date .
Exciting times lay ahead as we would like to get
this site up front of every thing with interesting
content for everyone , so we are looking for feed
back and content from every member no matter if
it is a small amount or large … but please your
input is needed .

This includes any photos you have of the club
display and the vehicles on it as these can be in-
serted into the galleys page of the web site ,
showing what happens at some of the shows

A QR code will be  printed on each newsletter to
make life easy for you to view the web site on
your mobile device .

Show Photos etc … Urgent request

If you have taken any photographs etc of any of
the shows we attend during the year or that of RS
Combe please send them to
rsocbristol@hotmail.com or hand them to any
of the local group committee members as we
would like lots of them if poss to use in future
adverts etc etc and on the RS Combe event web
site .together with the new look Bristol group
web site

WE HOPE YOU HAVE ENJOYED THIS
EVENINGS MEETING AND WE LOOK
FORWARD TO SEEING YOU AGAIN ON
WEDNESDAY 15th FEBRUARY .

07710438931 (M)
Email: ian.pullin1@virgin.net

Mark.. 07876643701 (M)
Simon .. 01594 827096 (H)

Contacts  .............
Ian .. .......................(H)

01452 721081(W)


